2 November 82

MARK KAZANJIAN
580 Prospect Street
Methuen, MA 01844

Dear Mark,

At your parliest convenience, kindly forward any and all materials regarding
the final report fot the ACYOA Leadership Seminar held this past year. Ve
would like to close the file #n this, as well as consider yomr recommendations
for the coming wanmr.

Please consider this your last reminder.

Sincerely,

JAMES MAGARIAN
Executlve Secretary - ACYOA
Diocese of the Armenian Church




